
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

The Oily Rag 

May – June  2016 

 

Inside this Issue: 

 May run report 

 May minutes report 

 June run report 

 Swap meets and 

Upcoming events. 

 Jokes and funny 

stories  

 

NEXT RUN DATES: 
1. July 17th – Presidents run. Bob Pritchard 
      Tram Museum. Ferny Grove. 
2. August 21st – Colin & Shontay Hale 
3. September 18th – AGM Toorbul waterfront 
                            

  

 

 

 

 

 

President: Bob Pritchard 

Ph: 3205 2653/0490 036128 

Vice Pres: Graeme Douglas 

Ph: 3408 9084/0409 177605 

Secretary: Alex Gallacher 

 Ph: 5433 1586/0417 247292 

alexjg@tpg.com.au  

Treasurer: Julie Walters 

  Ph: 5497 5118 / 0418 732 754 

julidawn@bigpond.net.au 

Social Director: Chris Tilyard 

Ph: 54985664/0447476936 

Assistant: Denise Douglas 

Ph: 3408 9084/0400 731030 

gdo56420@bigpond.net.au 

Editor: Julie Walters 

Webmaster:  John Pritchard 

  webmaster@ndscc.com   

Property Officer: Chris Tilyard 

Dating Officers:- 

  Ningi- Ron Walters 5497 5118 

  Bray Pk- Bob Pritchard 3205 2653 

  Caboolture Kim Bowers 5495 4683 

 

 

 

NDSCC’s aim:  To provide 

social outings for those who 

enjoy getting out in their cars. 

PO  Box 1559, Caboolture.  4510 

 

 

 

 

We meet on the 3rd Sunday of each month at Centennial 

Lakes, Caboolture (opp tennis courts) at 8.30am for a 

9.00 departure unless otherwise advised. 

 
 

Our Northern 
Districts Social Car 
Club exists for the 
pleasure of getting 
together with great 

people that have the 
similar interests.   
So please, try to 

make the effort to 
come along on these 

runs.   
Our members go to a 

lot of effort to 
organize our events. 

mailto:webmaster@ndscc.com
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For all of you that have not yet paid your fees they are due by the 30th June. 
We have left the fees at the same amount of $20 single and 
$30 family. You will need your membership to retain your restricted 
registration. If you are not rejoining please let me know. 
You can either post to 659 Bestmann Rd,Ningi 4511 or direct debit into the 
club bank. Please contact me for details. 

…………………………. 

Minutes of Meeting NDSCC – Sunday 15th May 2016-05-15  

Meeting commenced at 11.55am. Meeting chaired by Vice President Graeme Douglas. 

Visitors: Jeremy and Dakota. Neil. 

Attendance: As per the attendance book. 

Apologies: Alec and Elaine Gallacher, Kim and Carol Bowers.  

No new members attending. 

Minutes from previous meeting read: Moved by Jenny and seconded by Geoff Norris – Carried. No 

business arising from Minutes. 

Secretary report: See newsletter 

Treasurers Report:  

Balance B/F   $4474.68 
Income   $  208.00 

  $4682.68 

Expenditure:   
Winya Wines members Subsidy:  $220.00 
 Total: $4462.68 
 
Julie moved that the treasures report be accepted – seconded by Sherie – Carried. 
 
General Business:  
Denise discussed with members the long weekend in October for possible long weekend destinations. Chris will be 
away so Denise is _rganized_. 
Some places of interests were: Bunya mountains, Toowoomba, Rudds Pub, Boonah 
Denise asked for members to email any further suggestions and will look into places to go. 
This weekend will be 1st,2nd, 3rd October. 
 
A Local man by the name of Col interrupted our meeting to let us know that our cars were great and to keep coming 
to Dayboro as the locals really enjoy having groups like ours there. After a few pats of his lovely dog – he was then 
on his way. 
 
Julie asked members to put in for the next few runs and it was decided on the following: 
July run – Denise and Graeme Douglas,   August run – Col and Shontay (bing and bong). 
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The September run is the AGM at Toorbul waterfront. 
 
One member suggested that if you are doing a run and you cannot do it – to please give more than one weeks notice 
so that a new run can be _rganized. All members agreed but accepted that in some circumstances this was not 
possible. 
 
Winners of the questionnaire were: 1st Place – Jen and Stan. 2nd Place – Julie W. 
Congratuations. 
 After no further business – meeting closed at 12.10pm. 

xxxxxxxx 

Club run 15th May 
This run was organized by Geoff Norris with the help of Alex at the last minute 
as the nominated member was unavailable. 
A usual we all met at the tennis courts at Centenary Lakes and from there we headed 
towards Morayfield turning off at Oakey Flat Rd for leisurely drive through the back way to 
Narangba etc. Our destination was a short one ending 
up in the little town of Dayboro. On arrival we all headed for the bakery 

 
 
for our supplies for smoko and lunch and then we moved to the park at the back of the 
bakery for our short meeting and a good old chin wag. A local gent with his dog stopped to 
appreciate our cars. 
Owing to the small number of members attending and our social director not 
being well enough to come we decided to do a gold coin donation. We all left about 1pm 
for home. Thanks Geoff and Alex for stepping in. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
Club run June 19

th

 

This was a run organized by Alex but owing to the bad weather forecast it 

was decided to cancel. 
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Smile a While 

  USB Stick 

Shortly it will become compulsory for senior citizens to carry not only their ID,but also their insurance documents, 

their prescription list,a compact version of their medical file, the statement declaring if they want to be resuscitated 

after a heart attack, stroke, etc. etc.  

Consequently, a lot of paperwork will have to be carried  when a senior citizen goes out the front door OR When 

they Travel! 

Specifically for this purpose, a special "Senior USB Stick" has been developed. 

 Wow! Two Bites of information. Blue Tooth technology to fit your lifestyle. 
Expanded Memory can be arranged. Something to chew on. 
Don't forget to smile. 
  
We don't stop laughing because we grow old; we grow old because we stop laughing. 
 

 

###### 

 

Greenie revenge --- Love it! 
 
The chief woman 'Greenie Tree-Hugging Activist', who was responsible for getting horses 
banned from National parks and State forests, was 
Climbing a tree to have a look out over the forest when a Tawny Frogmouth Owl attacked 
her for invading its nesting site.  
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In a panic to escape, she slid down the 
tree, getting a great number of 
splinters lodged in her crotch area. In 
considerable pain she hurried to the 
nearest doctor, told him she was an 
environmentalist and how she got all 
the splinters.  
 
The doctor listened with great patience 
and then told her to go into the 
examining room and he would see if he 
could help her. She waited for 3 hours 
before the doctor reappeared. Angry, 
the woman demanded, 'What took you so long?'  
 
'Well...' replied the doctor, '...I had to get permits from the Parks And Wildlife Service; the 
Wilderness Society and the Department of Conservation and Land Management before I 
could remove 'old growth Timber from a 
'recreational area' . . . 
I'm sorry but they all turned me down.'  
   

 
A young Arab asks his father, "What is this weird hat that we 
are wearing ?"   
"It's a 'chechia' because, in the desert, it protects our heads 
from the sun !!"  
"And what is this type of clothing that we are wearing ?"  
"It's a 'djbellah' because, in the desert, it is very hot and it 
protects your body !!"  
"And what are these ugly shoes that we have on our feet ?"   
"These are 'babouches', which keep us from burning our feet 
when in the desert !!"   
"Tell me, Papa..."   
"Yes, my son ?"  
"Why are we living in Melbourne and still wearing all this 
shit ?" 
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HOW TO CALL THE POLICE WHEN YOU'RE OLD, AND DON'T MOVE FAST 
ANYMORE. 
 George Phillips, an elderly man from Walled Lake, Michigan, was going up  
to bed, when 
 his wife told him that he'd left the light on in the garden shed, which she 
could see from the 
 bedroom  window.                                     
 George opened the back door to go turn off the light, but saw that there 
were people in the shed stealing things.    He phoned the police, who 
asked  "Is someone in your house?"   
 He said "No," but some people are breaking into my garden shed and 
stealing from me  
 Then the police dispatcher said "All patrols are busy, you should lock your  
doors and an 
 officer will be along when one is available"    
 George said, "Okay."       
 He hung up the phone and counted to 30.  
 Then he phoned the police again.   
 "Hello, I just called you a few seconds ago because there were people 
stealing things from my shed.   
 Well, you don't have to worry about them now because I just shot and killed them both; the dogs 
 are eating them right now," and he hung up.   
 Within five minutes, six Police Cars, a  SWAT Team, a Helicopter, two Fire Trucks, a Paramedic and an Ambulance 
showed up at the Phillips' residence,  and caught the burglars red-handed.  
 One of the Policemen said to George,   "I thought you said that you'd shot them!"    
 George said, "I thought you said  there was nobody available!"  

 
We are sorry to hear that one of our members, Troy Batchelor has passed away 
on the 28th February. Some of you may remember Troy as he came on a few 
runs in 2014 and one in 2015 in his Mustang Fastback. Sympathy goes out to his 
wife, Kelly and his two children. 
A get well wish goes out to anyone not feeling up to scratch. 
Happy birthday to all. 
 
Please refer to the site below to see if there are any events you like. 
For full list go to www.pinky.com.au 
Club sanctioned runs per month.  If you know of any more please let me know. If you are going to 
any of these you must carry this list with you, just in case you are pulled over. 
 

 Every Friday night  Old Petrie town 

 1st Saturday  Yatala Drive- In. Show n Shine 

 1st Saturday Old Skool Cars show  n shine, 5.30pm-9pm Alex Barr Oval Caboolture 

 1st & 3rd Friday  Harry’s Diner, Newmarket Rd, Newmarket. 5.30pm till 9pm. 

 Every Friday  Munch Inn, Cnr Beaudesert Rd & Elizabeth St, Acacia Ridge. 

Last Saturday Masters North Lakes 5pm. Classic cars only  

http://www.pinky.com.au/
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GYMPIE HISTORIC AUTO CLUB INC 46th SWAP MEET and our 4th CAR SHOW  

Gympie Showgrounds, Exhibition Road, Southside, Gympie, Qld.  

Gates open for traders from 3:30pm Friday 9th. Traders to be set up by 6:00am Saturday.   

Buyers access from 6am Saturday. Outdoor sites $10, undercover sites $15. 

General admission $4.  

SWAP bookings and enquires  Noel (07)54822303 or 0408708321.  

Car show set up from 7:30am Sat 12th for 10am start.  

CAR SHOW enquiries Barry 0409827562 or Ivor 0412765237.  

Web:      http://www.gympiehistoricautoclub.com.au/ 
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For anyone looking  to  get married  or renew  their vows  contact 

Denise to  make  arrangements . 

 

 

Any problems with your computer, network, email or website – 

Contact John at The Tech Room for NDSCC member discounts!

 

 

DO YOU HAVE ANYTHING FOR SALE? - OR A BUSINESS YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADVERTISE? – PLEASE EMAIL 
OUR WEBMASTER TO INCLUDE ON THE BACK PAGE OF THE NEWSLETTER FOR ALL MEMBERS TO SEE  

Any members that have anything of interest to sell, please let me know and we can advertise it for you 
here. 

 

mailto:john@techroom.com.au
http://techroom.com.au/
mailto:webmaster@ndscc.com
mailto:webmaster@ndscc.com
http://techroom.com.au/

